Finance & Personnel Meeting
07 June 2022
Insurance Quote

Background & Reason for proposal
The budget for insurance for 2022/23 is £6,200.  The quote has come in at £7,500, an increase of 20%.  Enquiries were made with other insurance providers but none chose to quote.  Research with other parish councils showed similar problems and similar price increases.
As the renewal date of 1st June has now passed, the insurance has been paid in anticipation of approval by the committee.  
Proposal
· To approve the insurance quote for this year.
· To plan to contact other insurance companies in September to gain an insight into probable future costs before next year’s budget is set and to benchmark the current insurance costs.
